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Mr. Shishir Shah
Western Digital
8105 Irvine Ctr. Dr.
Irvine, CA 92718

Subject: Response to Public Review Comment #3 on BSR X3.221, AT Attachment

Dear Mr. Shah:

Thank you for your interest in the draft AT Attachment standard, BSR X3.221. Your comment
proposes a method of supporting disk drives with greater than 528 MBytes in capacity.

X3T9.2 has accepted your comment and incorporated changes to accomodate disk drives with
more than 528 MBytes through the logical block addressing scheme you proposed. Enclosed
is a copy of the latest revision of the AT Attachment draft standard which includes these
changes.

We appreciate your interest in improving the draft AT Attachment standard.

Please send a written statement to the X3 Secretariat (Attn: Lynn Barra) within fifteen days
saying whether you accept or reject this response. If you do not respond within fifteen days, the
Secretariat will assume that you have withdrawn the comment.

Sincerely,

Del Shoemaker, Chair X3T9

cc: Lynn Barra, X3 Secretariat
John Lohmeyer, X3T9.2 Chair

*Operating under the procedures of The American National Standards Institute.
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